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I would like to suggest inclusion of a ‘Statement of Intent’ in the legislation.
Accidents happen, but the majority of infringements will be attributable to irresponsible dog owners, many of
which will not even have their pets micro-chipped. Suggest a more onerous penalty if dogs are not chipped.

Mansel Presnell





